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City to Review OCTA’s Central Harbor Boulevard Transit Corridor
Study

The City Council is monitoring the Orange County Transportation Authority’s (OCTA) Central Harbor Boulevard Transit

Corridor Study. OCTA has initiated this study to analyze and develop options to improve Harbor Boulevard’s transit systems

from Westminster Boulevard in Santa Ana to Chapman Avenue in Fullerton.

For project information, please visit the project web page at http://www.octa.net/Projects-and-Programs/Plans-and-Studies

/Central-Harbor-Boulevard-Transit-Corridor-Study/?frm=8969.

The City of Fullerton will link to information as it becomes available. The OCTA Transit Committee (agendas located at

https://octa.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx) will review the current status of the Study on December 14, 2017 and the agenda

should be posted no later than December 11th (or as early as December 8th). The OCTA Board of Directors is scheduled to

review the Study in January 2018 and the City Council has tentatively scheduled an update of the Study at our January 16,

2018 City Council meeting.
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